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Dear Gulf Beach Weddings Couples, Municipalities, and Employees: 
 
 In light of ongoing news regarding the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), I want to assure you that 
your safety, health and wellbeing are of paramount importance to us. In response to the Novel 
Coronavirus outbreak, we have implemented additional rigorous cleaning and disinfection procedures – 
by closely monitoring the advice of medical and government authorities to ensure that we maintain a 
safe environment during your wedding. 
 

• For your safety and ours, we are providing masks and commercial grade hand sanitizing units at 
the warehouse prior to departure to the ceremony. Any employee showing signs of illness will 
be asked to stay home and seek guidance from your healthcare provider. 

• We kindly suggest guests wear a face mask for high-risk individuals participating in or attending 
the ceremony.  

• To respect physical distancing, spacing at the ceremony site will comply with recommended CDC 
guidelines:  Wedding Coordinators will maintain safe distances, PA System, Live Musician, etc. 
will also be done from a distance to minimize interaction.  *Please see the recommended Setup 
Diagram on Page 2 of the attached. 

• Materials used for Beach Ceremonies will be disinfected for use out on the beach. 
• Office/Warehouse facilities are regularly cleaned to minimize any contagion and surface level 

spread of any virus or pathogen using recommended alcohol based sanitizers and commercial 
grade cleaning solutions. 

• We feel that an outdoor beach wedding can be the safest nuptial opportunity for a private 
gathering and will continue to follow the latest CDC measures. 

  
Stay Safe & Stay Well 
Our new standards of safety and enhanced protocols were developed by the Centers for Disease Control 
& Prevention to ensure the maximum effectiveness in preventing the spread of all viruses and 
pathogens, including COVID-19.  Learn more at https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/community/guidance-business-response.html 
 
We’re ALL in this Together 
We are committed to ensure the wellbeing of our couples, employees, and public parks representatives.  
We kindly ask that you maintain your own health and hygiene measures, by observing physical 
distancing and following the guidance of CDC and other recommended authorities.  If you show any 
signs of illness, please notify us prior to the event and seek guidance from your healthcare provider.  
 
On behalf of our team, thank you for choosing Gulf Beach Weddings - we look forward to seeing you on 
the beach and God Bless! 
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